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This legislation is taking the country in the wrong direction. No question telemarketing has been abused but the
solution to this is in the private sector not the government. Already there are/were companies springing up with call
blocking and caller ID solutions to this problem. As always, congress has hypocriticallyexempt itself from laws that
apply to the rest of us. If we run to "big brother" every time we have a problem, it will not be long before no one will
know what American Ingenuity is...there won't be such a thing! We are almost there>
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